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SUBJECT: An Ordinance Deleting a Class P-2 Liquor License and Adding a Class P-2 Liquor 

License for St. Jude Rochelle Business Inc., d/b/a Rochelle Shell. 

 

Staff Contact: City Clerk, Rose Huéramo 

 

Summary: This memorandum is to inform the City Council of a change in ownership at Rochelle 

Shell, located at 505 W. HWY 38. The City became aware of the ownership transition during the 

submission of a new license request. The business is now owned by St. Jude Rochelle Business Inc., which 

has notified the Liquor Commissioner of the ownership change and confirmed that the business will 

continue to operate under the same name, Rochelle Shell. 

Previously, Rochelle Shell held a Class P-2 liquor license, which has since been surrendered. However, 

the business will continue to hold a Class P-2 liquor license under the new ownership. In the interest of 

maintaining transparency and ensuring proper documentation, it is important to formally recognize this 

change in ownership. 

Therefore, this resolution is presented to the City Council to revoke the previous liquor license and 

approve the issuance of a new liquor license for Rochelle Shell, changing ownership from Amisa Inc., 

d/b/a Rochelle Shell, to St. Jude Rochelle Business Inc., d/b/a Rochelle Shell. The Council’s 

consideration and approval of this resolution will ensure that the change of ownership is officially 

recognized in accordance with city policies and regulations. 

 

Strategic Plan Goal Application: Small Business Development & Retention 

 

Recommendation: Approve an Ordinance Amending Section 6-46 of the Municipal Code of the City of 

Rochelle to Create One Class P-2 Liquor License for the business St. Jude Rochelle Business Inc., d/b/a 

Rochelle Shell located at 505 W. HWY 38. 


